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This is the last of our messages this year. We thank Matt Ivary and the City Club for the well done
reception for the Altar Servers Recognition Mass and reception. Mary Osinga does a marvelous job of
coordinating this project, thank you Mary from all Serrans. In many parts of our country, this job is done
by Serrans; here we depend on Fr Moneypenny and Mary Osinga.

This past month there were two events associated with the” Year of Consecrated Life”. The first was
the showing of the DVD “Women and Spirit” at Christ’s Cathedral. The City club helped with a small
reception before the showing. The second event was the Vesper Service held at Holy Family Cathedral
led by Bishop Vann on Nov 21*. There will be one more showing of the DVD this year on Dec 15. It is
worth a few hours of your time. Check out www.serraoc.org website under current events for more

information.

Thank you all for your devotion to promoting vocations. Enjoy the Christman holidays, and keerp thing
of how else you can help. Merry Christmas to all.

Wally Drazba



